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BIKEABILITY 
Just a reminder that Year 6 children who have 
signed up to Bikeability should bring their bikes and 
helmets in next Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 
(not now required on the Wednesday). 
 
WATER BOTTLES 
Just a reminder that any water bottles brought into 
school should only be filled with water and not 
juice. 
 
WHOLE SCHOOL VALUES 
Each week the children will focus on one of the 
Widnes Academy School Values – next week we are 
concentrating on ‘curiosity’. 
 
WEEKLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
received a weekly award from their class teacher. 
 
HEAD OF SCHOOL AWARD 
This week’s award goes to Oscar in Year 2 for 
fantastic writing. 
 
PERSON OF THE WEEK 
Nursery – Damian for a fantastic week and showing 
great independence. 
Reception – Porsche for great writing using her 
phonic knowledge. 
Year 1 –Anca for fantastic sentence writing. 
Year 1/2 – Betsie for writing a fantastic story. 
Year 3/4 –Max for an improved and positive 
attitude to learning. 
Year 4/5 –Alfie for excellent work in science. 
Year 5/6 – Dylan for working extra hard on his 
presentation. 
 
STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Reception – Isabella 
Year 1 – Peggy 
Year 1/2 – Amelia 
Year 3/4 – Leighton 
Year 4/5 –Poppy 
Year 5/6 –Emily 
 

 
READER OF THE WEEK 
Reception – Karen 
Year 1 - Aryan 
Year 1/2 – Joey 
Year 3/4 –Sophie 
Year 4/5 –Sienna 
Year 5/6 –Amelia 
 
CLASS DOJO CHAMPION 
Reception – Amelia 
Year 1 - Blake 
Year 1/2 - Lilash 
Year 3/4 –Ethan 
Year 4/5 - Esme 
Year 5/6 –Layla 
 
TT ROCKSTAR AWARD 
Year 3/4 –Eva 
Year 4/5 – Bella and Vinnie 
Year 5/6 – Charlotte 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Leighton in Y3, Eva in Y3, 
Dylan in Y6, Alfie in Y4, Willow in Y5 and Amelia in 
Y5 who celebrate their birthdays this week. 
 
SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:school@widnesacademy.co.uk


 

Widnes Academy, Cholmondeley St, Widnes. WA9 0EL. 
Tel. 0151 424 2799  email: school@widnesacademy.co.uk 

 
Executive Principal:  Ms J. Brown      Head of School:  Mrs L. Kirchin 

 

WIDNES ACADEMY 
NEWSLETTER 

WEEK ENDING 26TH JANUARY 2024 

 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Mon 29-Thurs 1 
Feb 

Bikeability Year 6 

Wed 7th Feb School Nurse Drop-in 9.00 am 

Friday 9th Feb School closes for half term 

Tues 20th Feb School opens 
Thurs 27th Mar School closes, end of Spring 

term 

Mon 15th April School opens for Summer term 

Mon 6th May Bank holiday – school closed 

Friday 24th May School closes for half term 

Tues 4th June School opens 

Friday 19th July School closes for Summer 
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